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Dec 27, 2021 CDC Update of COVID-19 Guidelines 

 
All Employees,        January 10, 2022 
 
 
The CDC released updated guidelines for COVID-19 quarantine and isolation on 
December 27th, 2021.  These updated CDC guidelines are found on the CDC’s website.  If 
you are viewing this document electronically, you can follow the link below: 
 
COVID-19 Quarantine and Isolation | CDC 
 
After careful review, Kaiser Trentwood has decided to adopt the updated CDC guidelines 
immediately.  Following these guidelines may result in a reduction in quarantine or 
isolation times depending circumstances specific to each case.  If you are currently in 
quarantine or isolation, please contact the Nurse Case Manager so they can help 
determine the appropriate steps based on your individual assessment.  Please realize 
there are many variables that determine the appropriate length of a quarantine or isolation 
period.  Durations may be different for different individuals depending on specific 
circumstances.  
 
We understand the confusion these changes can cause, but we strive to follow the 
guidance provided by local, state, and national medical authorities.  We encourage all 
employees to utilize available resources if you have questions, including the CDC or 
Washington Department of Health web pages.  Additionally, Human Resources at 
Trentwood and our Nurse Case Managers can assist with questions you may have.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
The Trentwood Leadership Team 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/quarantine-isolation.html

